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Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings from Presidency School Bangalore South! 

 
 

With respect to the CBSE Circular regarding JAN ANDOLAN PLEDGE we request you to 

visit the website- https://pledge.mygov.in/ and along with your ward participate and take the 

pledge for the social cause-COVID -19.   

 

After your pledge, request you to apply for the certificate and once you receive it please share 

the same with the respective class teacher.  

 

Looking forward for your active participation. 

 

 

 

  Regards 

 
Thank You, 

 

 

 

 
J. Bhuvaneswari 

Principal/Director 
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